
As you are aware the weather is getting warmer and children 

will be outside more as the weather improves. We ask that 

you ensure your child has plenty of sun lotion applied in the 

morning before they come to school and that your child has a 

named sun hat and their water bottle in school every day. If 

you wish, your child can bring their sun lotion to school but 

the bottle must be named and your child must be able to     

apply it themselves or you will need to complete a form with 

Mrs Crow for a member of staff to apply. 

Thank you for your co-operation 
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